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July 1,2008 

Dear Ms. Stumbo: 

Please take notice that Kentucky Utilities Company (“KU”) intends to 
file on or after July 29, 2008, a rate application for a general adjustment in its 
electric base rates. The application will be supported by a historic test year 
ending April 30,2008. 

Please assign this matter a case number and style and advise us of the 
same so that it can be incorporated into the application and supporting 
testimony before it is filed with the Commission. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at your first 
convenience. 

Sincerely, 

Lonnie E. Bellar 

cc: Office of the Attorney General, Rate Intervention Division 
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